
Superintendent Law has demonstrated outstanding leadership for our school
district and has emerged as a state and national leader in education.
Academic excellence for our students continues to increase, graduation rates
are on the rise and our focus on improvement has flourished under his watch.
Collaborative efforts to maintain safe and open schools, particularly during the
challenges of the pandemic, are a direct result of his leadership. The $249
million Fit for the Future referendum brought important safety upgrades and
needed classroom capacity for our students and staff. 

Anoka-Hennepin Schools has benefited from his commitment to excellence
and his work has made a difference. 

The next step for the Anoka-Hennepin School Board is to determine a
pathway forward and a timeline for recruiting and appointment for the
superintendent position, which could include the appointment of an interim
superintendent. 
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